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Dear Parents/carers
 
A happy new year to everyone!

Our plans are now in place for our closure until the 18th January 2021 at the earliest. Most children will now need to stay at home and access their online learning through Google Classroom. The logins are the same for the children that were sent out during the first closure in March. For EYFS parents, we hope to be able to send the Google Classroom logins and passwords out to you on Monday. Please remember, if you are having any issues logging on etc please use;

Googleclassroomissues@longmeadow.milton-keynes.sch.uk

All of our teachers have been working hard through the holiday to provide a mix of recorded/live teaching/input and work set for the children to complete. It is an expectation that children access and complete the learning

As at the end of term, we have re-opened our emergency contact email This ensures that any questions etc you may have during our closure will be dealt with daily. The address is

Emergency@longmeadow.milton-keynes.sch.uk

Using any other email address will delay us dealing with your queries and questions. 

We have now completed our Critical worker allocations. If you were not successful in gaining a place you would have been informed directly. If you have not heard from us directly, we are able to provide the dates you have requested Please see the separate letter attached especially for those parents who have children attending from Tuesday. However, I would like to point out that the request for places has increased 500% since the first allocations in March. This means that we will have two very large bubbles that the children will be in, with mixed ages in each. If parents change their mind about sending their child in, or wish to inform us about illness etc, please use the emergency email above to inform us as soon as possible.

If your child is entitled to free school meals (Please note this is NOT Universal Infant Free School Meals which are provided to all EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2 children) our school caterers have confirmed they can provide packed lunches. The school office will contact those eligible parents directly. Those children who have gained a place at school and are identified as FSM will be provided with a packed lunch. 

Thank you for your continued support in what is an incredibly tough time for us all.

Yours sincerely


Philip Gray
Headteacher
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